Dear Forest School Clubbers

I hope you have enjoyed the first six weeks back at Forest School club. We have
been busy making bird feeders using seeds, oats and lard. We have been very
creative and used apples, pine cones and empty drink cartons.

Forest School Club returns Wednesday 26 February to Wednesday 15t April 2020 for 6
weeks. The fee for this term is £48.

Payment for Forest School Club can be made either in cash or by bacs transfer to
the following account, with your children's initial and surname as reference:

Sort Code: 09-01-29

Account No: 2608 8644

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.
ook forward to seeing you all back at Forest School Club on Wednesday.

Many thanks

Amber D'Aniello

Forest School Club Leader



